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Foo Ming Swan <mingswanfoo@gmail.com>
Friday, January 22, 2010 11:03 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex - RIN 3038-AC61

Dear Secretary,

After hearing the margin will be abolish/review, I felt worried so I am writing in and hope that the 200:1
margin will retain. I, as an investor hope that this voice of mine will change the boards mind.

Best Wishes,
Foo Ming Swan


